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Summer Reading Events!  New Materials 

New Fiction 

Little Faith by Nickolas Butler 

The Saboteurs by Clive Cussler  

Hidden by Fern Michaels 

Olympus Texas by Stacey Swann 

That Summer by Jennifer Weiner 

New Non-Fiction 

Saving the American Beach by Heidi  

Tyline King 

Stronger by Cindy McCain 

New Children’s Fiction 

My Day With the Panye by Tami Charles 

How to Apologize by David LaRochelle 

The Little Library by Margaret  

McNamara 

Evelyn Del Rey is Moving Away by Meg 

Medina 

A New Day by Brad Meltzer 

The Elephant in the Room by Holly 

Goldberg Sloan 

We Are Still Here! By Traci Sorell 

Tad and Dad by David Ezra Stein 

Seaside Stroll by Charles Trevino 

No Buddy Like a Book by Allan Wolf 

New Juvenile Fiction 

Fly on the Wall by Remy Lai 

Pawcasso by Remy Lai 

Ben Yokoyama and the Cookie of Doom 

by Matthew Swanson 

New Young Adult Fiction 

The Traitor Prince by C.J. Redwine 

 

Well summer reading is under way! 

While it looks a little different this 

year, we do have a few fun days 

lined up! On July 21 at 1 PM,  

Jason Evans from the Solid Waste 

Agency will be giving a program! On 

July 28 at 1 PM, we are visited by 

Donna at Linn County REC. And on 

August 4 at 1 PM, we’ll have day 

with Chuck at the Wikiup  

Center! These programs will all take 

place outdoors in the Cox Lake  

Pavilion. They’ll all be great visits, so 

don’t miss them!  

Upcoming Events 

Slowly, but surely, your favorite 

events are coming back to the  

library! On September 26 at 1 PM, 

Red Cedar Chamber is back!  

Performing their concert “Licorice 

Schtick” with a clarinet, violin, viola, 

and cello, it’s sure to be an  

afternoon of sweet music! And  

Harold Gray with Good Ol Country 

returns on October 14 at 6:00 PM. 

We’ll remind you about each of these 

events as the dates draw closer, but 

be sure to mark them on your  

calendars!  


